Minister Dacic met with Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands
Thursday, 30 April 2015.

Serbian First Dep’ut'§/ Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic met today
with Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands Laurent Louis Stokvis.

The Serbian Foreign Minister informed his interlocutor about the current issues in the framework
of the Serbian OSCE Chairmanship, as well as about the European integration of our country.

They discussed current issues of bilateral relations, especially in terms of economic cooperation
and cooperation in the context of the WWI centenary commemorations.

Ambassador Stokvis expressed the support of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the
EU integration of Serbia.




